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Rains Causing Road Damage on Flathead National Forest 
 

The Westside Reservoir Road, on the Flathead National Forest, is closed approximately four 
miles past the dam, along the Hungry Horse Reservoir, due to the road being washed out.  The 
Eastside Reservoir Road has water running over the road in several places and travel is not 
encouraged.   
 
Hungry Horse and Glacier View District Ranger Jimmy DeHerrera said, “The recent heavy 
rains are causing some widespread damage across the district.  We are accessing the situation 
and determining if more road closures are needed and how the campgrounds and day-use sites 
may be affected.”   
 
For more information about access around the Hungry Horse Reservoir, and across the district, 
please contact the Hungry Horse and Glacier View District at 387-3800.  This phone number 
will provide updated information over the weekend.  
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